
THE CHARTER SCHOOL 2021-22 
 
 

  Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from The Charter School! 

 
I hope that you and your families are keeping safe.  As we approach the end of two 
good months of this academic year, I want to mention a few sessions we plan to 
introduce by next week. 
I want to start by thanking you all as parents for your fantastic support over the last 7 
to 8 weeks.  I am particularly appreciative of everything that you have been doing to 
support learning from home. Children have adjusted very well and are interacting well 
in the online sessions. 
 
We recently have done “Charter Talkathon” with the intention to have peer group 
interactions which they are missing the most during this pandemic. We were thrilled 
to see the chatter happening without any inhibitions in some of the groups while 
others were getting to know each other. We wish to continue the same. Hereafter, 
after fun Friday sessions, children will be joining different groups and have their 
interaction time for half an hour. 
 
The CCA sessions will be commencing from the coming week. We will have two days 
of extended sessions for 40mins. 
 
We will have Dance, Music, Yoga, Physical Activity, Process Drama, Life Skills, Critical 
Thinking Sessions and Coding. We are introducing “Coding” this academic year - 
Coding 'in its basic form of computer language and literacy in an age appropriate 
manner.  In today's times, it’s necessary for children to be able to work with and 
understand the technology around them. 
 
Changes in the TimeTable:  
 
Grade 1—Monday and Wednesday – 11:00-11:40am – (Extra Session) 
Grade 2—Tuesday and Thursday – 11:00 -11:40am – (Extra Session) 
Grade 1 and 2 – Friday – 10:15 – 10:45am – Interaction Time 
 
The sessions will increase after a few weeks. I look forward to your support and 
cooperation as always. 
 
Thank you. 
Regards, 
Ms Kaushi 
Stage 1 Coordinator 



 
 


